
 
 

 
 

      
    
 
 

20th July 2022 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 25th August 2022 - 9.00am 

We are pleased to provide you with an update ahead of GCSE Results Day on Thursday 25th August. 

Over the previous two years, as a result of the pandemic, we have operated an appointment-based 

system to hand out results which has provided us with an opportunity to give individual advice and 

support to every student on the day. Whilst the Covid restrictions are clearly no longer required, we 

are looking to maintain some of the positive elements that the system provided. Therefore, we will be 

asking all students to collect their results from the theatre from 9.00am onwards (finishing at 

10.30am) before engaging in a brief 1:1 discussion with a member of staff before leaving the site. 

Students will not be given a specific appointment time for the discussion; they will be invited over by 

an available member of staff once they have had time to consider their results. 

The purpose of the 1:1 discussion is to ensure that every student has been given the right level of 

praise, advice and guidance before they leave us for one last time. We will also provide students with 

essential information about appeals procedures and college applications. 

Please be aware that parents or other family members will not be able to come into the theatre with 
students to collect results, we ask that you remain in the car park area. There may be some students 
who opt to open their results outside of the school theatre with family, which is absolutely fine but 
we would ask each student to then return for their 1:1 discussion with a member of staff. 
 
If any student is unable to collect their results in person, they must contact Mrs Bane in school to 
nominate, in writing, a family member to collect the results on their behalf. If any results remain 
uncollected on Thursday they will be posted out by school on Friday 26th August. 
 
Please remember that we will always be here to provide support and guidance and we look forward 
to seeing you all on Thursday 25th August. In the meantime, if we can help you in any way ahead of 
the summer holiday, please do not hesitate to contact us enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

    
Mr J Lewis   Mrs V Day 

Head of School   Assistant Headteacher 
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